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Jaguar Software Development, Incorporated is organized under the laws of Illinois 
and has its principal office at 915 West Monroe, Sullivan, Illinois 61951. We are 
committed to providing our clients with the most secure software, services and 
connections possible. 
 
Statement on the log4j / log4shell Vulnerability: 
 
On Friday December 10, 2021 a new exploit in the “log4j” java logging framework 
was reported. Jaguar Software does not use java in any of our products and 
therefore our products are not using log4j logging framework and are not affected in 
any way by this vulnerability. 
  
If you require additional information regarding this or any other matter you may 
contact Jaguar Software at: support@jaguarsoftware.com. 
 
 
 


